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The Norton Star           9
th
 September 2019 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 

Welcome back! It has been an incredible first week and we have loved every second. What a joy it has been 
to welcome the children back to school; they really are the most well behaved, polite and wonderful 

children in the world. 
In a few weeks you will be invited to class meetings with your child’s class teacher. This will outline the 

learning for the year as well informing you of school priorities and procedures. It is a time for you to ask any 
general questions. 

On Monday or new Reception children start. This is an incredibly important day for them and for their 
families. I know you will all make them feel welcome. 

 
Thank you all for your support. This is going to be a great year! 

 
Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

 

Swimming 
 

Swimming will start for years 2 and 3 on 
September 17th. 

 
 All information is in the letter on the website 

along with the Swimming Consent form 
which must be completed and sent into 

school.  
 

Paper copies can be collected from the 
school office. 

 

After School Clubs 
 

Teacher led after school clubs will start 
week commencing 23rd December and will 

run until 6th December. 
 

The booking form is on the website and 
paper copies will be available from the office 

on Monday 9th September 

 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website: 
 
Swimming letter and 
consent form (y2&3) 

Social/ Emotional: In book bags: 

Remember to send in the Parental Consent 
forms for Off Site Visits and Extra Currucular 
Activities. Thank you 


